
 

       

 

 

 

      April 28, 2009 

 

 

 

Ald. Gregory D. Helding 

Chairman, Public Works 

and Services Committee 

Racine, Wisconsin 

 

Dear Alderman Helding: 

 

 Resolution 08-1049 approved the City’s participation in the last phase of the KRM 

commuter rail project. The original agreement called for a joint partnership with $800,000 of 

federal funding, $100,000 of state funding, and funds to be provided by the City of Racine either in 

cash or in-kind services of $16,677. 

 

 It is necessary to amend this agreement due to increased costs, which will increase the 

City’s share to $22,500, or an increase of $5,823, which again may either be paid in cash or 

through in-kind services. 

 

 As a member of the technical committee for KRM, all of my wages paid as part of this 

project are satisfied against these costs.  

 

  Sincerely yours, 

 

 

 

  Richard M. Jones 

  Comm. of Public Works/City Engineer 

 

RMJ:das 
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